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Footnote: To receive your newsletter by e-mail, please e-mail your request to -  info@creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk
A copy of this newsletter is also published on the Club Web Site in the Archive section.

Club Web site - http://www.creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk

2021 Sunday Walking Programme Attendance on our Coach walks remains at 30 - 35, although we have
attracted some new Members on recent walks - however we continue to lose money.  Members joining coach
walk are required to bring their coach fare - £12 - in a sealed Envelope with their name on the front ( couples
can use the same envelope with both names on the front) - these are collected on the Coach by the Treasurer.

V5.1

Masks on the Coach - Wearing of masks is no longer
mandatory, but recommended.
Reminisce Meetings -The next event is  arranged for
Monday 6 December. Meet at 12.00 at the Sacred
Orchard, Nantwich to place your order and expect to
be eating around 1 pm. Contact Marilyn Norbury
01270 661640 norbsbadgersbank@gmail.com to
confirm your attendance.
Annual Meal Walk - October 10th -  A great success
which also celebrated our clubs 75th anniversary.
Many thanks to John Moreton for organising the Meal
and Marilyn Norbury & Kath Conroy for organising
the Memorabilia & Banner on display in the Meal
Venue. Photos of the event are now on the website
Walk Leaders - Members  who have attended walks
since our re-start will know that we struggle to find
Leaders, although a number of Leaders, including
new ones have come forward recently.

Emergency Procedures - The Committee has recently
reviewed and revised our Emergency Procedures,
these are included on Page 2 of the Newsletter as 2 A5
sheets. Members should make themselves familiar
with these procedures and carry a copy on walks.
First Aid Kits - We have  recently upgraded our First
Aid Kits - There are a number of the previous versions
available  for Members to buy at £2.50 each.
2022 Club Holiday - This is the postponed 2021
event which was suspended due to COVID restrictions
Spaces are still available - for further details contact
Phil Mellor.
Placing of Bags in the Coach Luggage area -
Members joining/leaving at Crewe and ALDI - Rear
Section, Wells Green - Middle Section, Nantwich -
Front Section,  Bags will also be introduced to hold
Boot Bags for easier retrieval on returning from
the walks

1946 - 2021

LEADERS REQUIRED FORTHCOMING  WALKS
2021  RAMBLE AREA/LOCATION LEADER REQUIRED

DEC 26 BOXING DAY RAMBLE  + LOCATION RQD 1
2022

JAN 2  ALDERLEY EDGE  A,C
JAN 16 DESTINATION REQUIRED A,B,C
JAN 30 DESTINATION REQUIRED A,B,C
FEB 13 DESTINATION REQUIRED A,B,C

OUR 75TH ANNIVERSARY AND MEAL WALK GROUP(PHOTO COURTESY OF JOHN CHAMBERS)

WITH SADNESS AND CONDOLENCES TO MARILYN NORBURY AND FAMILY, WE REPORT THE PASSING OF HUSBAND
PETER ON 12TH NOVEMBER - FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 2ND DECEMBER AT 11.00 AT ST MARY’S , WISTASTON

WAKE AT MASONIC HALL, WILLASTON AFTER THE CHURCH SERVICE

Marilyn would like an idea of those attending the wake
Contact 01270 661640  norbsbadgersbank@gmail.com

THE COMMITTEE  THANKS MEMBERS FOR THEIR SUPPORT IN WHAT HAS BEEN A CHALLENGING YEAR
AND WISHES THEM AND THEIR FAMILIES A JOYOUS CHRISTMAS TIME AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR




